
UPCOMING LITURGIES & EVENTS: June 4-11, 2017 
Date Time Location Event 

Sun, 4 June 
PENTECOST 

9:30AM Dormition-Church Divine Liturgy: For Our Parishioners 

11:30AM Vonda- Church Divine Liturgy: For Needs of the Eparchy & Cemetery Services 

3:00PM Woodlawn Cemetery Grave Blessings 

Tues, 6 June 
5:30PM Dormition-Church Divine Liturgy: God’s Blessings – KofC Council 13129 Members 

6:00PM Dormition-Auditorium KofC 13129 Installation & Dinner 

Wed, 7 June 9:00AM Dormition-Church Divine Liturgy: Health – Pat Lendzyk (Sorestad Family) 

Thurs, 8 June 5:00PM Dormition-Church Divine Liturgy: God’s Blessings – Nowosad Family 

Fri, 9 June 5:00PM Dormition-Church Divine Liturgy: God’s Blessings – Karain Family 

Sat, 10 June 9:00AM Dormition-Church Divine Liturgy: +Mike Woytowich (3-Year Memorial) 

Sun, 11 June 
All Saints 

9:30AM Dormition-Church Divine Liturgy: For Our Parishioners 

11:30AM Smuts-Church Divine Liturgy: For the Needs of the Eparchy 

3:00PM Hillcrest Cemetery Grave Blessings 

Date Rosary  Sunday Collection Counters  Church Cleaners 

4 June Kalyn Smith Chris Sherban & Lucas Olenick 
June 4-17   Stefanyshyn-Alonso Family 

11 June Jana Lalach Rose Worona & Barb Bodnarchuk 

18 June Mitchell Smith Jean Alonso & Dodie Abrametz June 18-July 1  Chris, Ashley & Lisa Fedorowich 
 

A WARM WELCOME TO PARISHIONERS, GUESTS & VISITORS!   
 

Regular Giving by Pre-Authorized Debit – Making monthly contributions by preauthorized debit 
is a valuable way to help our parish reduce administration and allows us to plan for the future.  Giving 

monthly by direct debit is a confidential agreement between you and Dormition Parish.  Simply 
complete the pre-authorized debit form (available at the entrance of the church) and drop it in the 

collection basket.  A year-end donation receipt will be issued for all pre-authorized and other donations 

you make during the tax year.  Many thanks for your continued generosity and support! 
 

JUNE EPARCHIAL COLLECTION– The special collection for the month of June is for 
‘Peter’s Pence’ (Papal Charities).  To contribute, use a collection envelope and check off 

“Special Collection” on the front of the envelope, and “June – Peter’s Pence (Papal Charities)” 

on the back. 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

1. The Shrine of the Venerable Nun Martyrs Olympia and Laurentia (215 Avenue M South) celebrates a 

Weekly Moleben Service every Sunday evening at 7:00 p.m., followed by fellowship.   Please come 
and join the Sisters of St. Joseph in prayer! 
 

2. Lastiwka Choir and Orchestra is hosting a Paint Nite: Inviting all creative spirits!  Thursday, June 8, 

2017 @ 7:00PM - Mohyla Institute (1240 Temperance Street).  Explore your inner artist!  Paint Nite® 

invites you to create art guided by a professional artist and party host. Tickets: $45 - By advanced ticket 
only. Only 50 available. To purchase tickets, please follow the link to the Paint Nite website for our 

event. (They can only be purchased online.) https://www.paintnite.com/events/_1188549.   Paint Nite 

will donate a portion of ticket sales to Lastiwka. 
 

4. Sherlock Lecture: Gospel Drama and the Dance of Discipleship - Through drama, dance, 

and storytelling, guest speakers Nancy and Graziano Marcheschi will proclaim the unchanging truths of 
the Gospel 7 p.m., Wednesday, June 14 at St. Thomas More College Auditorium. All are welcome! The 

Sherlock Lecture is a presentation of Canadian Catholic Campus Ministry (CCCM), co-sponsored by 

STM, CCCM and the Roman Catholic Diocese of Saskatoon. 
 

5. Queen’s House upcoming retreats and events include:  

 Transitions Journey of Transformation through Grief and Loss June 15-18; live-in program $390, call 

Sarah Donnelly at (306) 717-3707 to register.  

 Silent Directed Retreat “Be Still and Know” with Dianne Mantyka June 26-29; live-in only $499; call 

(306) 242-1916 to register.  

 Summer Stillness with Fr. Ron Rolheiser, OMI, with public lecture 7 pm July 10, followed by retreat 

(Why being goodhearted is not enough) from July 11 to 13, call (306) 242-1916. 

6. EPARCHIAL UCBC-UCWLC  STEAK NIGHT - Thursday, June 22 @ Sutherland Bar & Grill 

Cocktails@6:00pm; Supper @ 6:30.   Must be +19.  Tickets are $20.00 and available from Sharon 

Hader, Gayle Lockert, Bill Gulka, Gladys Rogalski, Eugene Pryma, Loretta Yaganiski or Bernie Bodnar. 
 

7. Our Lady of Guadalupe Pilgrimage & Tour 2018 “Spiritual Trek” with Bishop Bryan Bayda, 

CSsR - February 15 – 24, 2018.  Double/Triple occupancy – $2900/person.  Grab a friend for a great 

adventure!  Registration of $100 (nonrefundable) to hold your spot.  $1400 required by Sept. 15, 2017; 

$1400 balance required by Nov. 15, 2017.  Info/itinerary – contact Marlene @ 306-262-1647 or 

bandmbodnar@shaw.ca.  Information also available on www.skeparchy.org.  Note: Pilgrims must be 
capable of vigorous walking and up to 10 km+ per day, including inclines. 
 

 

 

The Ukrainian Catholic Religious 
Education Centre (UCREC) has moved!  

Our office is now located at the Chancery 
Office: 214 Avenue M South 

Saskatoon, SK  S7M 2K4 
Telephone: (306) 652-1718 

Email:  rel.ed@sasktel.net 

Liturgical Ministry Schedule 

Date Time Welcomers Epistle Reader Children’s Liturgy Leaders 

4 June 9:30AM Bamberger Family Darryl Adamko Elizabeth & Stephana 

11 June 9:30AM Rose Worona & Gord Worona Barb Bodnarchuk Jennifer Clerke 

18 June 9:30AM Marceniuk Family Chris Fedorowich Andrea Abrametz 
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2017 ANNUAL EPARCHIAL APPEAL 

 
 

Study Eastern Christianity at the University of St. Michael’s College 

in the University of Toronto 

On July 1, 2017, after 27 years at Ottawa’s Saint Paul University, the Metropolitan 

Andrey Sheptytsky Institute of Eastern Christian Studies is relocating to Toronto 

where it will be an autonomous academic unit of the Faculty of Theology of the 
University of St. Michael’s College in the University of Toronto, and will participate in 

the esteemed consortium known as the Toronto School of Theology. 
 

The Faculty of Theology will offer the following degrees, conjointly with the University of 

Toronto, through the Sheptytsky Institute with a specialization in Eastern Christian Studies: 
 two professional Basic Degree programs, the Master of Theological Studies 

(MTS) and Master of Divinity (MDiv) 
 four Advanced Degree programs, the professional Master of Theology (ThM) 

and Doctor of Ministry (DMin) and the research-oriented MA and PhD in 

Theology 
See https://stmikes.utoronto.ca/theology/programs for more information on all programs. 
We welcome you to study with us starting this fall. Please see below for more 

information on the Basic Degree programs (MTS and MDiv) and courses. 
To register for any program or to take an occasional course, contact Emil Iruthayathas, 

Student Services Officer, at usmctheology.registrar@utoronto.ca or 416-926-7140. When 
registering, make sure to check the box that indicates that you are a Sheptytsky 

Institute student. 

 

PARISH NEWS 

1. PLEASE PRAY FOR: Orest Chernesky, Alex & Phyllis Skakun, Anne Iwanicha, Hailey Woytowich, 
Ethan Smolinski, Steph Cooley, Jules Chrusch, Walter Moshinski, Mike Okrainetz, John Kurysh, Rose 

Chrusch, Bernie Storzuk. 
 

2. UCWL News - Thank you to every for your donations to the UCWLC Tag Day. Thank you to 

Rose Worona & Rose Hrycuik for looking after the tag Day. Congratulations to the following Ladies 
that have received their years of Service pins on Sunday:  

Violet Hrapchak - 10 year pin; Gen Zaiachkowski - 20 year pin; Mary Shewaga - 25 year pin 
  

Thank you to these ladies and all the ladies of the UCWL that work tirelessly to raise money so that 

we can assist the parish. We also support and give donations to Eparchial News, Musée Ukraina, Sisters 

of St. Joseph for Orphanage in Ukraine, Sisters of Matera, Saskatoon Crisis Nursery, The Lighthouse, St. 
Volodymyr Camp, and Ukrainian Day in the Park.  
  

We still have a few bags of perogies left to sell - they are $22.00 for 5 dozen. Please contact Diana 

(306-221-1513), Monica (306-260-4710) or Cyndi (306-931-7157).  
  

Our next meeting is on June 13th.  This will be our last meeting until September and it will be a potluck 
meeting.  UCWLC Eparchial President Marlene Bodnar will be our guest at this meeting.  
  

The UCWL will be having a Fashion Show on October 10,2017 more details will follow.  
 

3. University Convocations, High School Graduations & Grade Eight Farewells 
Congratulations to all graduates!  Parents and grandparents: please notify the parish office 
(admin.ducc@sasktel.net) of the names of your children or grandchildren who are graduating 

this spring from university, college, high school or elementary school. 
 

2017 Cemetery Services – Mark Your Calendars! 
TODAY @ Vonda (following 11:30AM Divine Liturgy) 

TODAY @ Woodlawn Cemetery (3:00PM) 

Sunday, June 11th @ Hillcrest Cemetery (3:00PM) 

Sunday, June 18th @ Borschiw (following 11:30AM Divine Liturgy) 

Saturday, June 24th @ Bodnari (following 2:00PM Praznyk Divine Liturgy) 
Sunday, June 26th @ Laniwci (following 11:30AM Praznyk Divine Liturgy) 

Sunday, July 2nd @ Smuts (following 11:30AM Praznyk Divine Liturgy) 

Sunday, July 30th @ Hawruliuke (following 3:30PM Moleben) 
 

Dormition Parish Pre-Summer BBQ & Picnic 

Celebrating Graduations, Farewells & New Beginnings! Sunday June 25th, immediately 

following 9:30AM Divine Liturgy. 

Hotdogs, salad, lemonade, watermelon and more! Please join us! 
 

The Ukrainian Catholic Eparchy of Saskatoon Covenant of Care Abuse and Misconduct Protocol is 
designed to ensure that all allegations of physical and sexual abuse and other misconduct are handled responsibly, 

transparently and with all due care and attention.  If you have a concern please contact Fr. Andre, Parish 

Coordinator of Care Jon Abrametz at (306-652-8833 ext.1) or Deb Larmour, Eparchial Coordinator of Care at 

(306)-653-0138 ext. 228.  

A HUGE THANK YOU to all who have made a gift to the 

Annual Eparchial Appeal to support Eparchial ministries and 

programs.  To date, Dormition Parish has raised $11,900, 

exceeding our parish goal of $10,600! 
 

If you have not yet made your pledge, please pray about your 

decision. There is still time to make a pledge or one-time gift to 

the Appeal as we will still be taking donations before the 

windup of the Appeal. Please join us, your Ukrainian Catholic 

community, as we join our gifts to God’s hidden treasure of 

faith. 
 

A special thank-you to Amanda Hudye, chair of our parish 

AEA Committee and all her committee members for all your 

efforts in making this year’s Appeal a great success!  And 

many, many thanks to The Smoker Broker for providing the 

BBQ Packs for this year’s incentive program - your generosity 

is inspiring and much appreciated!  
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Dodie Abrametz, Dormition Parish, Saskatoon 

Carmen Bartko, Ss. Peter & Paul, Saskatoon 

Nadya Berezowski, Ss. Peter & Paul, Saskatoon 

Bruce Berezowski, Ss. Peter & Paul, Saskatoon 

Veronica Chelack, St. George’s Cathedral, Saskatoon 

Jennifer Clerke, Dormition Parish, Saskatoon 

Fritz Friedrich, Ss. Peter & Paul, Saskatoon 

Curtis Hiebert, St. George’s Cathedral, Saskatoon 

Tamara Hrechuch, St. George’s Cathedral, Saskatoon 

Lori Keller, St. George’s, Melville 

Patricia McCoshen, Ss. Peter & Paul, Saskatoon 

Marissa Owchar, St. George’s Cathedral, Saskatoon 

Yurij Popowych, Ss. Peter & Paul, Saskatoon 

Gloria Pryma, Ss. Peter & Paul, Saskatoon 

Sr.  Georgia Schavij, Sisters Servants of Mary Immaculate 

Mary Shewaga, Dormition Parish, Saskatoon 

Therese Skomar, Dormition Parish, Saskatoon 

YOU ARE INVITED 
BY THE GRACE OF GOD AND THROUGH THE LAYING ON OF HANDS 

BY HIS EXCELLENCY 
BISHOP BRYAN BAYDA, CSSR 

 
THE REVEREND DEACON 

Warren Francis Dungen 
 

WILL BE ORDAINED TO THE HOLY 

PRESBYTERATE ON 

 

THURSDAY, JULY 20, 2017 

EPISCOPAL DIVINE LITURGY 4:30 PM 

 

UKRAINIAN CATHOLIC CATHEDRAL OF ST. GEORGE 

214 AVENUE M SOUTH 

SASKATOON, SASKATCHEWAN 

 

RECEPTION TO FOLLOW AT 

CATHEDRAL OF THE HOLY FAMILY HALL 

123 NELSON ROAD, SASKATOON 

COCKTAILS 7:00 PM 

SUPPER & PROGRAM 7:30 PM 

RECEPTION TICKETS CAN BE PURCHASED IN ADVANCE ONLY UNTIL JULY 14 

TICKETS: $30 ~ 12 & UNDER: $15 ~ 2 & UNDER: FREE 

CONTACT CORNELIA KYBA AT (306) 653-0138 X 221 

ADMIN.SKEPARCHY@SASKTEL.NET OR WDUNGEN@GMAIL.COM 

 

************* 

 

WEDNESDAY JULY 19, 2017 

VESPERS 7:00 PM 

UKRAINIAN CATHOLIC CATHEDRAL OF ST. GEORGE 

214 AVENUE M SOUTH, SASKATOON 
 

We sadly announce that His Beatitude Lubomyr has 

reposed in the Lord. 

May 31, 2017, at 6:30 pm,  after a serious illness His Beatitude 

Lubomyr (Husar), Archbishop Emeritus of the Ukrainian Greek 

Catholic Church Church died at the age of 85. We commend his 

immortal soul into the hands of the merciful Father, asking 

for God's faithful servant eternal rest in a place of light, a 

place of verdure, a place of peace, where there is no pain, nor sorrow, nor sighing, but life 

without end. The time and place of the funeral celebrations will be announced shortly.  

Updates will be available on our eparchial website at: www.skeparchy.org. 
 

Come discover yourself, while helping others in need… 
Consider joining us at the Welcome Home – A Mission of St. Alphonsus an inner city ministry in 
Winnipeg, where we work together to always be inclusive of those who can be over-looked, the poor 
and the most abandoned.  Founded by the Redemptorists over 20 years ago, the Welcome Home works 
to build a community that embraces the material, emotional and spiritual needs of those in need.   The 
Welcome Home is now accepting applicants for the live-in community commencing September 2017.  
We ask for a 10 month live in commitment however the length of stay is negotiable and can be a little 
as 4 months.   
Interested in exploring the possibilities of living in community, giving of your time and talents while 
receiving the gift of a life changing experience?  Get more information at www.thewelcomehome.ca or 
contact the Welcome Home at 204-946-5352 or whome01@mymts.net 
 

Congratulations to the 2017 Eparchial Lay Formation Graduating Class! 
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